
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 54
th

 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1419 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  5010 

 Author: Representative Morrissette 

 Date: 2/15/2013 

 Impact: Annual Cost Increase - $160,000 
 

Research Analysis 
 

HB 1419, as introduced, directs the Director of the Oklahoma State Bureau of Narcotics and 

Dangerous Drugs to provide written notice to alert a practitioner to the possibility of prescription 

drug abuse. However, a practitioner may request a waiver from the Director for long-term pain 

management patients.    

 

Prepared By: Scott C. Tohlen 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Director of the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics (OBN), HB1419, as introduced, 

would cost OBN an additional $160,000 annually. 

 

Prepared By: Marilyn Anderson  

 

Other Considerations 
 

None 
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